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Comments: I am writing to voice my concern about the stibnite mine proposal. Not only is this area a critical

habitat for steelhead, bull trout and chinook, it provides incredible recreational opportunities for our generation

and generations to come. This mine would be responsible for irreversible habitat loss and have negative impacts

on the area for 100 YEARS. I ask you, what do you see for future generations? Should they get the honor of

seeing these incredible places? Please stand with the Nez Perce and protect these wild and scenic areas.

Extend the comment period! 


